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In this first year of implementation counties were asked to submit their current plans, updated to reflect any changes since they were developed, and to prepare for the submission of fully consolidated plans in 2018. For those interested in doing so, counties were given the option to submit a fully consolidated plan this year. 
For every county that has submitted a 2017-18 JJCPA-YOBG Plan, you may access that plan by clicking on the linked document(s) next to the county name below. Since counties had multiple options for plan submission this year, some counties have only one linked document, while others have multiple documents that, when taken together, form that county’s complete plan submission for the 2017-18 fiscal year. If a county has not yet submitted its plan, there will not be any files listed next to that county’s name. The BSCC is committed to getting each county’s plan added to this website as quickly as possible after receiving it. 
Under the new statutory requirements (AB 1998, Ch. 880, Stats. 2016), the BSCC is no longer required to review county JJCPA or YOBG plan submissions. Posted below, you will find the plans as they were submitted to the BSCC by the counties. Questions about these plans should be directed to the individual counties using the contact information provided as part of the plans.

	Alameda 
	Alpine 
	Amador
	Butte

	Calaveras
	Colusa
	Contra Costa
	Del Norte

	El Dorado
	Fresno
	Glenn
	Humboldt

	Imperial
	Inyo
	Kern
	Kings

	Lake
	Lassen
	Los Angeles
	Madera

	Marin
	Mariposa
	Mendocino
	Merced

	Modoc
	Mono
	Monterey
	Napa

	Nevada
	Orange
	Placer
	Plumas

	Riverside
	Sacramento
	San Benito
	San Bernardino

	San Diego
	San Francisco
	San Joaquin
	San Luis Obispo

	San Mateo
	Santa Barbara
	Santa Clara
	Santa Cruz

	Shasta
	Sierra
	Siskiyou
	Solano

	Sonoma
	Stanislaus
	Sutter
	Tehama

	Trinity
	Tulare
	Tuolumne
	Ventura

	Yolo
	Yuba
	
	



